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Palm tree donation for Braye 

Eleven young palm trees have been donated to Alderney to replace those lost to storms on 

the common adjacent to Rue de Beaumont. 

They were grown from seed and donated by Jenny Hamon of Fontaine David. 

“We’re very grateful to Jenny for her kind donation,” said Alderney Estates Environment and 

Infrastructure Manager Rich Phelan. The Agricultural Department will plant the palms in the 

next few weeks. 
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